
  December is here and 

with it, a little bit of cold 

and a little bit of the white 

stuff!  I am excited to en-

ter December with all of 

the traditions the holidays 

bring, now we just need 

more snow! 

  Speaking of traditions, 

our annual Winter Con-

cert is back and will be 

held at New London High 

School Thursday, Decem-

ber 12th.  Please note that 

the south-side lot of the 

high school will be re-

served for those in need 

of a close parking loca-

tion.  There are also multi-

ple handicap spots avail-

able in this lot.  Guests 

parking here should enter 

through Door#9.  Please 

note, doors will open at 

1:00pm, 30 minutes prior 

to the concert in accord-

ance with our safety pro-

tocols. 

  Our next iReady assess-

ment window begins the 

week of January 6 and we 

are excited to see the re-

sults.  Our plan is to send 

the assessment results 

home in the report card 

envelopes to provide you 

with one more data point 

in your child(ren)’s learning 

journey.  

   Throughout the month, 

students will be making a 

special something for a 

special someone(s).  These 

will go home prior to break, 

but no peeking until Christ-

mas!  A huge thanks to our 

PTO for supporting this an-

nual activity!  

  I hope you have a 

chance to enjoy this busy 

season.  On behalf of the 

Sugar Bush Staff; we wish 

you an amazing Holiday 

Season! 

 ~Kristin Grable 

From Mrs. Grable’s Desk 
Mrs. Kristin Grable, Readfield Elementary Principal 

kgrable@newlondon.k12.wi.us 
 

Dates to Remember 

Dec. 3: PTO Mtg. at 6pm, 

Music Room 

Dec. 11: Board of Educa-

tion Meeting @ District 

Office, 6:00pm 

Dec. 12: Sugar Bush Win-

ter Concert, 1:30pm HS 

Auditorium 

Dec. 13: Reading to Ca-

nines, 1:30pm 

Dec. 13: Popcorn Friday! 

Dec. 16: 4K Holiday Con-

cert, 2:30pm 

Dec. 16: Ski Club trip to 

Nordic Mountain 

Dec. 23—Jan. 1: Winter 

Break 

Jan. 2: School Resumes 

Jan. 6: Character  

Assembly, 2:40pm 

Jan. 8: Board of Educa-

tion Mtg @ District Office, 

6:00pm 

Jan. 9: Nordic Mountain 

Ski Trip for Elementary stu-

dents 

Jan. 10: Reading to Ca-

nines, 1:30-3pm 

Jan. 16:  End of 1st Se-

mester 

Jan. 16: Funset Boulevard, 

4—8pm 

Jan. 17:  No 

School/Teacher In-

Service 



It is the policy of the School District of New London that no person may be denied admission to any public school or be 

denied participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be discriminated against in any curricular, extracurricular, pupil ser-

vices, recreational or other program or activity because of the person’s sex, color, race, religion, national origin, ances-

try, creed, pregnancy, marital or parental status, sexual orientation or physical, mental, emotional or learning disability. 

December Birthday Bunch! 

A special birthday wish to the 

following  

students.  

 

Eragon Phoenix 1/2 birthday on the 2nd 

Jack Duch on the 3rd 

Alina Juve 1/2 birthdayon the 5th 

Elizabeth Clark 1/2 birthday on the 7th 

Payton Schweitzer 1/2 birthday on the 7th 

Olyver Smith 1/2 birthday on the 7th 

Haylen Spartichino on the 8th 

Oliver Hermes on the 9th 

Treyson Kammer 1/2 birthday on the 10th 

Sophia Galica 1/2 birthday on the 11th 

Madelyn Look on the 13th 

Jeffrey Wenner on the 18th 

Lance Forbes 1/2 birthday on the 26th 

Theodore Kabe on the 28th 

Mason Nollenberg on the 28th 

Breelyn Diem on the 29th 

 

cold!  Students are expected to bring all gear 

to school each day due to the temperature not 

necessarily just for snow.  Depending on the   

recess, some students are outside for 20 plus 

minutes.  If you are in need of any gear, please 

reach out the office as we have an amazing 

caring closet in our district that can provide all 

of the necessary items.  Please see our weather 

expectations below based on temperature. 

Weather Expectations 

60o: Short Sleeves 

50o: Long Sleeves, Long Pants 

35 - 50o: Jackets 

0 - 34o: Winter Gear (jacket, hat, 

gloves/mittens snow pant and boots 

Looking for the perfect holiday gift?  

Consider a gift from Percy’s Pro Shop!  

Percy’s is run by high school students in-

volved with DECA along with their advi-

sors Mrs. Porath and Mrs. Marquardt.  

Profits help to fund the club which focus-

es on business and marketing.  Percy’s 

Pro Shop is located at New London High 

School.  Use this link to shop online! 

https://percysproshop.square.site 

 

 



Congratulations to our November Bulldogs of Character!   

              Sugar Bush Elementary School 

        Winter Concert 
 

Thursday, December 12 

1:30pm 

at the High School Auditorium 

 
Please return the form which tells us what your child 

is doing after the concert. 

 

Enjoy the Holiday Basket raffle before the concert! 
Tickets will be sold beginning at 1pm.  $1.00 a ticket, 6 for $5.00 and a    

wingspan for $20.00  

 

Enjoy the program!  Merry Christmas!



 

Our fourth grade students were fortunate to have many members of the local AmVets 

organization come to Sugar Bush to provide a flag folding presentation just before Vet-

eran's Day!  Along with demonstrating proper folding techniques, the veterans also pre-

sented Miss Fischer with a book called “Brownie the War Dog.”  Brownie was a German 

Shepard who served in World War II and lived at the Wisconsin Veterans Home at King 

until his death in 1949! 

It was another super     

successful Stuff the Turkey 

at Sugar Bush School!  

Over 560 items were col-

lected!  Congratulations 

to Ms. Fischer and Ms. 

Fromm and all of the  stu-

dent council members 

who were able to cele-

brate this  success with a 

field trip to  St. John’s 

Food Pantry in New Lon-

don! 


